
 

 

 

 

 

 

Parish of Killeeshil  
 Church of the Assumption Tullyallen, St Joseph’s Ackinduff, St Patrick’s Aughnagar                                                                                   

 Fr. Pat Hannigan P.P.   

 Parish Office:  028 8776 1211   

 Email: killeeshilparish@yahoo.co.uk 

 Website:  parishofkilleeshil.com 

 Parish Webcam:  www.mcn.live 

 

 

Parish Pastoral Council 

Brian O Neill - Chair 

Tel: 0775 969 0604 

Sheila O Neill – Secretary 

Tel: 028 8776 1500 
 

Parish Safeguarding Rep. 

Geraldine Scullion  

Tel: 028 8556 7078 
 

Community Centre 

Bookings - Kieran 

Tel: 07776939351 

 Schedule for Week beginning 28th April 2024 

Fifth Sunday of Easter 

Sat Vigil Ackinduff 7.00pm  

Sun 28th Aughnagar 9.00am Anna Hughes 

Sun 28th Tullyallen 11.00am Charlie & Bridie Mc Kenna also Brendan Devlin 

Mon 29th Ackinduff 7.30pm   

Tues 30th Aughnagar 10.00am   

Wed 1st Tullyallen 10.00 am Special Intention 

Thurs 2nd Ackinduff 10.00am  

Fri 3rd Tullyallen 7.30pm Sacred Heart Novena Mass 

Sat Vigil Ackinduff 7.00pm Peter & Ursula O Neill 

Sun 5th Aughnagar 9.00am Tony, Anthony & Annie Gormley 

Sun 5th Tullyallen 11.00am Thomas & Gertrude Wallace & Dec’d Members of Mc Donald Family (Ballyward) 

We Remember All Those Who Have Gone         
Before Us       
 

Marie McAleer (Manchester) 
Eileen Gillen 

 

Parish Mission Statement 
 

Killeeshil Parish Pastoral Council aims to meet the pastoral needs 

of the people of the Parish through fostering a more active  

involvement in living out Christ’s mission.                                                             

Like the Good Samaritan, we value each Parish member and the 

 

Cardinal MacRory Pastoral Area 
Clergy 

 

Ballygawley:                                                

Fr. Michael O Dwyer  Tel: 028 8556 7096 
 

Aghaloo & Carnteel:                                  

  Fr. Cathal Deveney  Tel: 028 8555 7212 

   Fr Dermot McCaul  Tel: 028 3756 8288 
 

Beragh:                                             

 Fr Sean Mc Cartan Tel: 028 8075 8206 

   

Dates for your Diary 2024 

Confirmation 

Thursday 2nd May 5.00pm 

Tullyallen 

First Holy Communion 

Saturday 18th May 11.00am 

Tullyallen 
************************* 

Blessing of Graves 
Ackinduff 

Saturday 8th June 7.00pm 

Aughnagar 

Sunday 16th June 9.00am 

Tullyallen 

Sunday 23rd June 11.00am 

Diocesan Retreat - No Mass 



Thank You                                                                   
A sincere word of thanks and appreciation to all those who 
made their parish contributions during the week. Your            
support and solidarity means a lot.                                       
Weekly Collection: £1,293.00 + £495.00 Standing Orders 
Trocaire (to date): £8,065.00 
Standing Orders:  Allied Irish Bank, Dungannon 
Account No:  18169094.  Sort Code: 93 82 89 
Anyone who would like to contribute via Standing Order can 
do so with the above details. 
Online Donations:  Anyone wishing to make an online          
donation can visit www.parishofkilleeshil.com and locate the 
“Donate to our Parish” button. 

Ministries for 4th/5th May 
Ackinduff 
Eucharistic Minister: Margaret Murray 
Reader:   Maria Nugent 
Altar Servers:  Charlie Tierney 
    Tiarnach Quinn McSorley_ 
Aughnagar 
Eucharistic Ministers: Sally Mc Aleer 
    Gerard Donaghy 
Reader:   Geraldine Scullion 
Altar Servers:  Padraig Mc Kane  
    Brendan Quinn__________ 
Tullyallen 
Eucharistic Ministers: Nora Quinn 
    Damien Hoy 
    Patrick Holland 
Reader:   Grainne Broderick 
Altar Servers:  Cahir Hughes 
    Charlie Hughes 

St Mary’s Primary School 
Congratulations to St Mary’s Primary School, who received 
two awards at the Families First Education Awards  

Ceremony on Saturday 20th April in Belfast. 

St Mary’s were awarded the prestigious “Overall Best 
School NI 2024” award and also the Primary Education 
“WOW” award. School Principal, Mrs Louise Quinn, was 
also awarded a “Highly Commended” certificate.  

This is an amazing achievement and a very proud moment 
for our parish.  

First Friday Novena 
Our First Friday Sacred Heart Novena Mass will 
be celebrated on Friday 3rd May at 7.30pm in 
Church of the Assumption, Tullyallen. 

Killeeshil Community Centre 
Chair Yoga: Classes continue on Tuesday at 11.00am in the  
Community Centre. Cost £5 per class. 
Baby Massage: A 5-week block starts Tuesday 14th May 
2024 from 10.30-12noon. 
Suitable from birth to crawling. Potential benefits include 
better sleep, relief of constipation and growth stimulation. 
To book, send a message to Joanne via her "Cherished 
Child" page on Facebook.  

Killeeshil G.F.C. 
Alphalot:  Jackpot £5,700.  Monday’s Results - D G M W Y 
Lucky Dip winners: Paddy Donaghy & Helena Mc Mullan. 

The Lotto returns on Monday night.  Our Lotto,  

envelopes are available from Cabragh Spar Shop, from any of 
the committee members or check out our Facebook. 

Parish Draw 
Our April Draw winners were: 
£100 No 49  Peter Mc Aleer 
£50 No 109 Patrick Murray 
£50 No 38  Angela Mc Kenna 

Lough Derg 2024 
The Lough Derg 2024 Pilgrimage Season offers the following: 
One Day Retreats: available in May, August & September.  
Booking is essential.  Cost €45. 

Three Day Pilgrimage: available from Friday 31st May - 
Thursday 15th August.  Pilgrimage can begin on any day until 
Tuesday 13th August.  Booking advised.  Cost €80. 

Residential Retreats, Quiet Days and Lakeshore Pilgrimages 
are also available.  For more details or bookings contact 
Lough Derg on : 00353 71 9861518 / www.loughderg.org /
info@loughderg.org 

Details are also available on church notice boards. 

Confirmation 
Archbishop Eamon Martin will confer the Sacrament of  
Confirmation on our Primary 7 pupils this Thursday, 2nd May 
at 5.00pm in Church of the Assumption, Tullyallen.  Please 
keep the children in your prayers at this time. 

Confirmation Choir 
There will be a choir practice for Confirmation this Tuesday 
30th April at 7.00pm in Tullyallen.  This will be the only  
practice for Post-Primary pupils and adult choir members.  
We welcome new choir members and would be very grateful 
if as many as possible attend the practice.  We would  
appreciate if those attending could confirm with St Mary's 
PS. Either telephone 028 87767356 or email  
mmccann135@c2kni.net  

Tractor/Van Run 
A Tractor/Van Run in memory of Dermot Kelly will take 
place next Sunday, 5th May at Killeeshil G.F.C. pitch.  
Gates open at 11.00am.  Run starts at 2.00pm.  Entry £20.  
For more details contact 0788 757 6132 or 
0773 950 2113 
All proceeds will go to Macmillan Cancer 
Support. 

mailto:mmccann135@c2kni.net

